
 
 
 
 
March 28,2007   
 
 
Ms. Julie Orchard   
Secretary   
Public Service Commission of Utah   
160 E 300 S 4th Floor   
Heber M Wells Bldg   
Salt Lake City, UT 84145   
 
RE:  Docket No. 02-2270-01   
 
Dear Ms. Orchard:   
 
In accordance with the Stipulation and Report and Order referred to above, All  West   
Communications is requesting the Public Service Commission submit a letter to the   
Secretary, Federal Communications Commission indicating their agreement to a study   
area waiver as stipulated on page 6, paragraph 2 of the Report and Order issued   
November 29,2006.   
 
Since obtaining the study area waiver is most important to All West Communications, I   
am attaching a sample letter for your convenience, if you so choose.   
 
If there is anything further  that you require, please feel free to contact me.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lynne Pappas 
President of Support Services   



 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary   
Federal Communications Commission   
445 12th Street, S.W.   
Washington, DC 20554   

Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau   
 
 

RE: Federal Study Area Waiver   
Qwest Corporation and All West Communications, Inc.   
 

Dear Ms. Dortch:   
 
By  Report  and  Order  Approving  Stipulation  (In  the  Matter  of  the  Request  of  All  West   
Communications, Inc. for  Revision  of  Exchange Boundaries), Docket No.  02-2270-01,  issued   
November 29,2006, the Utah Public Service Commission ("Commission") approved a settlement   
stipulation by Qwest Corporation ("Qwest") and All West Communications, Inc. ("All  West") to   
transfer seventy-three (73) building lots in the western portion of the Promontory Ranch Club   
from Qwest's Park City, Utah, exchange to All West's Jordanelle, Utah, exchange.   
 
Qwest and All West have informed the Commission that they must obtain a waiver from the   
Federal Communications Commission ("FCC") of their respective study area boundaries in order   
to complete the approved transfer of the service territory.  This letter is written to confirm that   
the Commission has regulatory authority over the service territory transferred from Qwest to All   
West, and that the Commission does not object to grant of a federal study area waiver to reflect   
the resulting changes in the boundaries of the Utah study areas of Qwest and All West.   
 
[If the letter is not signed by the Utah PSC Secretary or Commissioners] I am the _______ of the   
________ [name of Utah PSC department or bureau], and am authorized to execute this letter on   
behalf of the Commission.   


